Preschool October 2024 Parent Newsletter

"Your word is a lamp unto my feet and a light unto my path" Psalm 119:105

Dear Families:

This year has gotten off to a good start! We are having fun and beginning to get into our routine more and more each day. It has been a real joy to watch the children making new friends and are so excited to learn. Thank you for supporting your child (and the teachers) as we continue on our preschool journey. Loran Tolbert (Zoë's mom) has agreed to be our room mom this year. Thank you Loran!

Here are some friendly reminders:

- For daily communication in our classroom, I have placed a blue clipboard on the counter near the sign in/out binder. Please feel free to write whatever you need us to know. I will look at it every morning and inform my teachers as needed. Also please use the provided calendar for your child's birthday, so we know if you're bringing a snack for their celebration.
- Please help us keep your children safe! Please cut grapes, olives and cherry tomatoes into small, quarter size pieces. Olives and cherries also need the pit removed.
- Please label your child's outerwear. It can get a little confusing trying to figure out which jacket belongs to each child. Please send your child to school in "playground-safe" footwear. We recommend tennis shoes.

We are in <u>need of any spare pants (boys and girls)</u>. Please give your donations to Preschool teachers or the office.

Blessings!

Rhonda Jimenez, Head Teacher

P.S. Our class needs 3 medium size pumpkins that we will be carving.

Please sign up to donate.

First Covenant Church Fall Festival Wednesday, Oct. 30, Time = TBA

Outdoor carnival with live music, food trucks, games, and more! Free admission to all.

Treehouse Directory - COMING SOON

:

A school directory will be given to each family, free of charge! Please inform the office if you want to exclude any personal info from the directory such as home address, phone number and/or emails.

Marielle will email you your child's photos around Oct 9th.

October Themes

Sept 30 - Oct 4 All Kinds of Fruit

October 2 - 6 Fall Harvest

October 9 - 13 Fall Animals

October 16 - 20 Comm. Helper/Safety

October 23 - 27 Harvest Fun

<u>In-class Pumpkin Party</u>-Thursday, October 31st!

Children may wear costumes to school that are comfortable, and easy to get on and off for bathroom use.

NO = weapons, evil, or scary costumes please. NO exceptions.

*This is for students only

Candy Donations

For parents who volunteered, please donate three large (5 lb.) bags of candy to fulfill your volunteer hours for 2024-25. Please bring them to the office by Oct. 25.

NO HARD CANDY or NUTS

Coughing | Sneezing & Under the Weather



If your child is not feeling well, please keep them at home. Thank you for being vigilant in supporting us and keeping everyone safe.